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RECEPTION READING MEETING, 11TH & 12TH SEPTEMBER 2012 
 
100% attendance 
 
How useful did you find the meeting? 
 Not Very 0%  Useful 0%  Very Useful 100% 
 
Do you feel that you have a better understanding of the teaching of reading in 
Reception and how you can support your child’s learning? 
 Yes 100%  No 0% 
 
Examples of other comments were:- 
 
“The meeting set up a very good relationship between the school and the parents at the very 
beginning of our child’s education at school.  Thank you very much” 
“I came back feeling very enthused” 
“I thought the evening was extremely informative and very helpful to my supporting my child 
in his learning to read and write.  Also good to be able to speak with his teacher and to hear 
from the Headteacher” 
“Many thanks.  It was a lovely evening, very informative but relaxed.  A nice mix that is not 
easy to achieve” 
“Thanks for organising two meetings – that was useful” 
“Thank you for giving us so much valuable information about how to help.  It is exciting to 
be involved, very impressed with the structure of learning and enthusiasm from staff. 
 
 


